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Lee, Chris

From: Bauman, Robert
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:03 AM
To: Cade Thomas
Cc: Lee, Chris; DeLessio-Parson, Ax
Subject: Re: Support for file #241596

We will add your comments to the file.  
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Feb 24, 2025, at 7:31 AM, Cade Thomas <cade.gerlach@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hello Alderman Bauman, 
 
Here is the file:  
https://milwaukee.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=7138583&GUID=D5BAC09B-
2CAC-4891-99D2-D6280484ECAE&Options=&Search= 
 
I would like to be recorded as being in support of this file. I believe that what they’re proposing 
is great. It’ll make it easier to walk and bike around the area. Also, it’ll make it less of an 
eyesore. 
 
My only suggestion is that the suicide lane (turning lane) on Michigan between Cass and the 
Couture become the east-bound motor vehicle lane and that the current east-bound lane  be 
reserved for emergency and certain municipal/county vehicles. I am concerned that during 
festivals, emergency vehicles may have difficulty reaching the Couture. 
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Much thanks, 
Cade Gerlach 
 

 


